DWWO  Comments

Abigail McCabe

From: ECommane@dwwd.org o

Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 4:09 PM ’mﬂc&%m&"n

To: Abigail McCabe JAN -

Subject: Pulte Condos N 3 20’8
RECEIVED

Hello

| have the following comments on the proposed 100 unit, two building condominium project by Pulte Homes.
We recommend the same operations and maintenance plans as the other University Ave NED parcels.

Although not shown on the plan, please confirm that the water main will be ultimately owned by the Water District with
appropriate easement. The domestic and fire service pipes must be connected to a Water District owned water main.

We recommend that dogs be prohibited from these condos because of the proximity to the Public Water Supplies.
Thank you
Eileen

Eileen Commane

Executive Director
Dedham-Westwood Water District
50 Elm St

Dedham, MA 02026

direct dial 781-461-2779

cell 781-556-1643

fax 781-329-8737

The Attorney General has determined that email correspondences are public records unless the content of
the email falls with one of the stated exemptions under the Public Records Laws



